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Ward, Caroline 

From: gareth wellburn [burnwell@googlemaii.com] 
Sent: 09 May 2010 11:55 
To: Planning and Public protection 
Subject: Fwd: Proposed tree work at 91 King Henrys Road 
Follow Up Flag: Follow up 
Flag Status: Green 

ATTENTION ROBERT AUGUSTINE 
REF 2010/2V3 
The 2 trees are Limes, that we are proposing to re-pollard 
Many Thanks 
Gareth Wellburn 

---------- Forwarded message ----------From: gareth wellburn <burnwellQP-ooglemail-corn> 
Date: 5 May 2010 15:25 
Subject: Proposed tree work at 91 King Henrys Road 
To: pppacamden.gov.uk 

Further to my letter of application, dated 20th April 2010, 1 am writing to state that the Two trees in 
the front garden of the above address are Lime trees and the proposed work is to re-pollard these 
trees. 
Many thanks 
Gareth Wellburn 
Burnwell Tree Care 

17/05/2010 


